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Dear Committee Secretary,
I oppose the proposed $750,000,000 stadium at Macquarie Point. Tasmania already has
two AFL-standard stadiums.
I object to oublic money going to this project when there are thousands of homeless
Tasmanians and more than 55,000 are waiting to see a health specialist.
It seems strange to prioritise football above "real life".
Yours sincerely,
Clea Eykelkamp
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